
 

 
 

COUNCIL NEWS 
University of Adelaide 
Council meeting held on 
Monday 20 September 2021 
Report from the Chancellor 

The Chancellor reported on recent events 
attended, and provided an update on the 
Female Scholar Statute project.  

Report from the Vice-Chancellor 
and President 

The Vice-Chancellor reported on a range 
of matters, including the proposed pilot 
program for the return of international 
students, University rankings, the 
establishment of new research institutes 
and facilities, enrolments and events held. 

The Vice-Chancellor updated Council on 

• recent appointments, and recipients of 
research awards and research grants;  

• the implementation of the 
Transforming Culture project, and the 
response to the 2020 Integrity Report;  

• the 2021 Staff Engagement and Culture 
Survey; and 

• organisational sustainability.  

 

 

Other reports and presentations 

Council received update reports on the 
Organisational Sustainability Project, and 
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